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A Word of Special Thanks
from Our School Supervisor

9 March 2022

Mr. Poon Shun Kwok, Albert, our School
Supervisor, has delivered his word of thanks to
our staff for remaining steadfast in duties at
this difficult time via a letter of appreciation. To
quote from the letter, “I strongly believe that
our staff will embrace our core value of the
caring culture and the mission of “gratitude”
laid in Cognitio College, overcome the hurdles
ahead and serve for the betterment of our
students”.

Anti-epidemic materials for S6 students

Special thanks should be given to 3 of our
alumni. Mr. Wilson Chong, Ms. Daisy Lai and
Ms. Culsin Li generously donated packages of
anti-epidemic materials to cheer up our S6
students in preparation for 2022 HKDSE
examination. The packs comprise rapid
antigen test kits, KN95 face masks, face
shields, disinfection spray and pulse
oximeters. Each S6 student will receive an
anti-epidemic pack upon distribution of their
Admission Forms by the school soon.

Co-curricular Activities and Extra Classes during Special Vacation
17 March — 24 April 2022

To facilitate physical, intellectual and mental wellness of students, the school will organize
interesting online activities for them. Our native English-speaking teachers will conduct fun English
activities for our S1-5 students. Co-curricular activities include yoga, dancing, singing, acting,
musical instrument and art classes, as well as board games and science quiz. Students are also
invited to share their meaningful experiences via the online platform administered by the Student
Union. Again, students should avoid going out for social distancing purpose, but instead participate
actively in the activities arranged by the school. Stay safe and healthy!
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Principal's Message

It is at present our difficult
moment as our time together has
been restrained, with many
learning experiences curtailed,
and some staff, students and
parents infected. While the
COVID-19 epidemic remains to be
severe, | understand that it may
have elicited a plethora of
emotions, and even anxiety.

| want to express my heartfelt
gratitude to different parties for
their contributions to our school.
Our teachers continue to conduct
their teaching and offer pastoral
support to our students online.
Our Vice Principals, office staff,
assistants and janitors, who
station at the school campus,
provide services for and maintain
communications with our
stakeholders. Our alumni have
also donated anti-epidemic
materials to our S6 students.

As Mr. Poon, our School
Supervisor, has mentioned in his
letter, “The sun will rise again even
after the darkest night”. Let’s work
together and stay positive in facing
the threat of the virus.




